
CONGRESS: Reform our tax code AND 
protect middle class homeowners.

Don’t raise taxes on 
middle class homeowners

As Congress begins to reform our tax code — remember — 
homeowners already pay 83% of all federal income taxes. 

The need to maintain incentives for homeowners, like the mortgage interest deduction 
and the state and local property tax deduction, is critical for a strong 

housing market that creates jobs and builds strong communities. 

Some of the tax reforms being discussed could result in a drop of more than 10% in home values. 

Don’t let tax reform become a tax increase for middle class homeowners.

To learn more, log on to www.nar.realtor 


